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Counseling Center Message

One last push before the end of the school year. We have seventeen days of school until graduation. It's easy to
pass if you get to class. Attendance has the greatest impact on passing classes. If you are a senior and still not sure
if you are going to graduate, go talk to your counselor immediately.

College and Career Readiness Meetings

Students, for many of you this year went by very quickly. As we say goodbye to a wonderful class of seniors, the rest of
you enter into the next phase of your journey. Life goes fast and you have many great learning options and learning
opportunities that are offered through Granite School District. As we prepare for the coming school year, think about what
academic and career interests you would like to explore next year. When we get back to school, we can talk about it and

formulate a plan.

Attendance - Attendance still matters even as we Credit Recovery - Seniors, if you need credit recovery, do
approach the end of this school year. Attendance has an not delay in talking with your counselor about how to make
impact on CPA. Especially for our Freshman, remember up credits so you can graduate. The last day to begin

you will need a 3.0 CPA to participate in graduation in a credit recovery is May 10th.

few years. Attending now will make things easier later on.
Not sure if you need credit recovery?
Missing School = Missing Out
TALK TO YOUR COUNSELOR!
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Summer School at Hunter

Summer school offers students a way to make up credit and get back on track entering the next year of school. If you're not
sure what credits to recover, talk with your counselor. Summer school is June 3-20, 2024 from 8am-12pm. Math will have
their own credit recovery going on at the same time. See your counselor for more details. Below is a link to pre-register.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1EAIpQLSemS6WooOIS6jGwirOvL3YveZ1Wir slWaEWNE4m2df-qORvg/viewform



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSemS6WooOlS6jGwjr0vL3YvcZ1Wir_slWaEWNE4m2df-q0Rvg/viewform

Students interested in drivers ed at Hunter may sign up in the main office. Keep in mind students are only allowed to miss
two days. Drivers ed begins June 3 and ends June 27. Sessions are from 10am-12pm or 12pm-2pm.

Counselor Contact Information

lan Bobbermin - A-Ch Mandy Tran - Ci-Gr Pou Kaveinga - Gs-L Andrea Palmer - M-Or
ibobbermin@graniteschools.org | mhtran@graniteschools.org tofahengaue@araniteschools.org | apalmer3@agraniteschools.org

Brett Joos Os-Sh Jennifer Benally - Si-Z Stephanie Doyle - A-L (9th) Anna Fuller - M-Z (9th)
brioos@araniteschools.org jbenally@agraniteschools.org sdoyle@araniteschools.org afuller10@graniteschools.org

CPA Make up

Earn some easy CPA points by creating a 30 second video about why attendance matters to you and
sending it to your counselor. Scan the QR code and upload your video to our Google forms.
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Counseling Center Calendar

e MAY

o 5/2 - Hunter Network Activity Night 5-7pm
o 5/3-LIA Car Show
o 5/5 - Academic Letter Application Due
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5/6 - AP Testing Begins

5/6 - Library Books Due

5/8 - Senior Panoramic Photo 10am

5/10 - Last day for seniors to begin credit recovery

5/10 - Lagoon Day for Seniors (Sponsored by GEAR UP)
5/13 - Senior Awards Night 6pm at the Cultural Celebration Center
5/21 - Farewell Assembly 1pm

5/22 - Senior Sunset

5/23 - Graduation Practice 9am-10am

5/23 - Autograph Day 7:30 am in the commons

5/24 - Graduation, 2pm, Maverick Center

o O O 0O 0O O o o 0 0 o

e June
o 6/3 - Summer school credit recovery begins 8am both math and other credits
o 6/20 - Last day of summer school
o 6/28 - Last day of math summer credit recovery

Senior Message about Graduation

Seniors,

Caps and Gowns are now with your counselor if you were unable to pick it up on April 30, 2024. Please make sure
you have completed all requirements and are passing any class needed for graduation before you pick up your cap
and gown. It is also important to clear any fees at the accounting window.

For graduation, please plan to arrive an hour early. Patrons will be directed to their seats and graduates will be
directed to the waiting area. Graduates must pick up a name card and write their name phonetically. They will hold
onto this card and then hand it to the reader before walking across the stage.

Graduates, remember that you cannot decorate your caps. Please be conservative with leis as too many can reduce
your visibility and be a potential hazard as you walk across the stage.

After you are dismissed from the graduation ceremony, you will return your gown to Jostens and then you will be able
to pick up your diploma from your counselor.

As Mr. Oaks always says, keep graduation classy. Do not make a spectacle of yourself. If students behave in any
manner that is offensive or draws unwanted attention, we will hold onto your diploma until you have met with
administration. The same is true of patrons. Please do not bring any confetti cannons or noise makers that will be a
distraction or create a mess.
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